
Good Evening Jamestown Middle School Families. This is Dr. Vernon with a few important 
announcements for this week.  
 
We had a terrific 1st day with our Blue Cohort 6th graders today. Our building has been so lonely 
without students and today was a great first step in welcoming you guys back. Orange Cohort 
6th graders will start back this Thursday. 
 
We do have a change to our schedule this week that I need to make you aware of. This Friday 
has been made a remote learning day for all students as many of our teachers will be going to 
get their COVID vaccinations. There will be NO live instruction this Friday, here at school or 
online. Students will, however, have assignments in Canvas to work on this Friday.  
 
Interim reports will be available this Wednesday. That means that all students’ grades will be 
updated in PowerSchool by Wednesday afternoon. Just log into Parent Portal or have your child 
show you their grades in their PowerSchool account. If you need assistance, just contact us in 
the school office. 
 
I will send out additional information later this week to our 7th grade families about what to 
expect as you prepare to return next week. 
 
Well, we’re looking forward to another wonderful week at JMS! 
 
Go Tigers!!! 
 
 
  
 


